
Sheridan Community Schools

Public NOTICE OF SEA 390 Public Hearing of the Sheridan Education Association and
Sheridan Community Schools

July 10, 2023, 6:25 PM

Pursuant to Indiana Code 20-29-6-1 (a), notice is hereby given that a hearing will be held
to take testimony regarding teacher compensation and collective bargaining. The public
is invited to attend and participate in the public hearing. The hearing is hosted jointly by
the Sheridan Community Schools and the Sheridan Education Association.

The hearing will be held at 6:25 P.M. on Monday, July 10, 2023 at the Sheridan MIddle
School, Media Center, 3030 W 246th Street, Sheridan, Indiana.

Electronic Participation: https://www.youtube.com/@SheridanCommunitySchools

Posted July 6, 2023
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